
 
Friday 15th January 

Home Learning Books 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

School have purchased study books for all the children at St Bernard’s to support them with their                 

home learning. 

These will be available to collect from outside the school entrance on Friday 15th January. 

Your child’s class teacher will contact you via Tapestry or Google Classroom with further information               

on how to use them. Children will need to complete different sections of the books that are related                  

to what they are currently learning (not complete it all in one go!).  

 

It has been great to see so many of the older children logging onto Google Classroom and taking                  

responsibility for their own learning. There has also been some fantastic home learning on Tapestry.  

The teachers would like to thank all those families who are doing a brilliant job. Remember we can                  

support you with technology and all our teachers are here to support you in any way they can.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mr Jevons           Miss Reid 

Head Teacher     Assistant Head 

  

 


